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Christine,

Congrats on a very well run RMP meeting yesterday.  It was great to see how engaged all the members were in listening to the community's
feedback.  Please pass on my thanks to your fellow councillors Anne and David.

Following up on the question you asked regarding the potential for relooking at the anticipated Mapua Growth in a more holistic manner, the
MDCA Exec is fully supportive of undertaking an updated Spatial Plan which would include not only housing, but also key
greenspace/reserves, roading, parking, active transport and social services requirements, together with impacts of potential projects such as
the Boat Ramp and additional Commercial Development in our area.

I understand that you had follow-up discussions with your committee members after the RMP Zoom Meeting yesterday regarding this topic,
and that further discussions with relevant TDC staff were planned.

Can you please confirm whether these follow-up discussions will be public and/or the conclusions shared with community stakeholders? 
MDCA considers growth in Mapua and its related social and economic impacts to be the a critical area in which we can continue to proactively
engage with TDC to ensure that our overarching Livable Mapua goals are achieved over the coming years and decades.

Many thanks,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair
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